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SLEEPING BEAUTY PANTOMIME 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have arranged a whole school performance of Sleeping Beauty and the theatre 
company will be coming into school to perform for the children. 
 
 

They will visit us on Thursday 7th December  
 
The performance will be in the School Hall and they will perform for the children after lunch 
and school will finish at the normal time. 

We would welcome a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the costs involved in this 
exciting afternoon.  

Payment needs to be made via the School Gateway App.  
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
A Edmunds 

 
Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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